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February 24, 2025

DIERS 2025 Spring VIRTUAL Meeting

The DIERS 2025 Spring meeting will be held on April 30, — May 2, 2025 (WEDNESDAY to FRIDAY).
The meeting will be VIRTUAL via MS Teams.

1. Registration for and payment of the actual cost of the meeting by DIERS (dues paying) members will

be $115 per day (EARLY BIRD) paid on or before March 31 and $175 per day paid beginning April 1
through April 28 (REGISTRATION CUTOFF) with credit card payment to AIChE Customer Service.
The link to the AIChE credit card payment system will be on the www.aiche.org/diers webpage. Use

the REGISTER NOW Link for both registration and payment of meeting fees or call AIChE Customer

Service at 1-800-242-4363.

2. The schedule for the DIERS April 2025 meeting is as follows:
Date Time
4/30/25(Wed) 8:30-4:00
5/01/25 (Thur) 8:30-4:00
5702 /25 (Fri) 8:30-3:00

3. Member Information / Access to Website

Changed Jobs? Retired? Failed to list your place of employment? Listed your home phone number as your
primary contact? Members should call AIChE customer service at 1-800-242-4363 and request changes to

their DIERS contact information. Registration Information from one year to the following year is just
carried over and NOT necessarily updated unless specifically requested.

Dues paying DIERS members should receive an email with a temporary password and instructions as how to
register on the DIERS website for access to the meeting minutes and presentations. Send an email or call if

you have not received the registration instructions or have access problems.

4. Tlook forward to 'seeing' all DIERS and new DIERS members VIRTUALLY in April.

Harold G. Fisher
Chair, DIERS



